
Bits & Pieces # 28 –parade float

This is a picture of the Suwannee River Chapter in their parade float during their city’s Veterans Day

Parade. This is a fun way to advertise your chapter so other MOAA people become aware of it. A great

idea for any chapter to not only work with their community on a local project such as the parade, but

also at the same time make your presence known to potential members.

Bits and Pieces is a collection of odd items that I mostly glean from chapter newsletters. The idea is to

pass those items along to other chapters, trading our useful bits and pieces around for everyone’s

benefit. If you have something your chapter has done that you think others might be able to use, please

contact me at dccalusa@comcast.net or (239) 542-5627 and I’ll pass it along.

Dottie Conner a.k.a. Butte Tugleigh, wife of your Florida Council of Chapters President, Jim.

My daughter, trying to correct some of the “ugly” before the

2012 convention Military Ball


